
I oppose house bill 2351.  
 
My family and I use the Willamette River with our wakeboard boat all summer long. To try to say that 
boat wakes are doing damage to the shoreline and docks in just the short summer season that we have 
here in Oregon is foolish.  
 
The Willamette River is an extremely popular river a for all water sport activities, especially 
wakeboarding and wakesurfing. Please don't to take this away by regulating where and when people 
can enjoy their sport. Keep this public river open for all to enjoy whatever sport they wish.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Polly Daniel 
 


